
Dear Mom and Dad, 

We just wanted to let you know we love you and really miss you. You're probably worried about us and 
wondering if I we are happy and doing okay. Yes we are! 

We have been in the new home now for several weeks. Our new family is Deborah who is a retired lawyer and 
Rebekah who is a college student. They really love us and they always rub our tummies and cuddle with us! We 
also go on very long walks on trails in the woods that are near our house and we am fascinated seeing all these 
exciting things. We always walk in different places that are new all the time - what an adventure! We do a lot of 
sniffing on my walks and we like to explore. 

We have a beautiful big house and a large backyard with trees and soft grass. We love to roll in the grass! 
Rebekah plays with us in the backyard with all the new favorite toys. We love playing with her with our squeaky 
tennis balls and we chase around her and bark happily! 

Every night we sleep in our cage and every time we wake up we are so excited to see everyone . As soon as 
Rebekah wakes up we give her kisses and show excitement by jumping up and down on her. We particularly like 
to sit on Rebekah's bed because there's a window that looks over the neighborhood. We squirm so we have the 
perfect angle and when people walk past the house we give a bark! The cushions and beds are so soft and so 
comfortable and we roll on those too! We love to fall asleep as we sink into the soft fabric! 

Rebekah's friend has two dogs and they come over to play with us at the house. We are not so crazy about 
playing with them, but we still do enjoy their company! Not too long ago we got a new collars. They are pink with 
a pink tag with rhinestones so we look very girly now. We were both so excited to wear them for the first time! 
We also got pick out other things at the pet store including a harnesses that are a pretty purple. So we are matchy 
matchy now.

Our new owners spoil us rotten! Yesterday we rode in the backseat of the car to go to their condo in Rehoboth 
Beach in Delaware. We were so happy! It has a big balcony that looks over the beach and there is a lot to see! We 
loved watching the people below. We even tried the beach. We really liked the cool wet sand under our paws, but  
a little wary of the ocean waves so we didn't get too close! What we really enjoyed was walking around the small 
town. There was lots to smell and look at and when we got back from our walk we got to sit in Rebekah's lap while 
we watched a movie! 

We have a great life so please don't worry about us. We thank you for all the love you gave us while we were 
with you. It made us the great dog we are today. Rebekah and Deborah want to thank you for letting us come live 
with them and to let you know that we will always be well cared for and loved. 

PS:Lola sends along the following pictures as they all are about her. Funny how that worked out!




